
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1165 
 

Asked on 12 October 2021 
 
 
MR M CRANDON ASKED TREASURER AND MINISTER FOR TRADE AND 
INVESTMENT (HON C DICK)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the $750m of savings announced in the 2021-22 Budget—  
 
Will the Treasurer advise the quantum of savings for the Financial Quarter ended  
30 September 2021? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
On 9 July 2020, I announced the Government’s Savings and Debt Plan, to prioritise 
functions and deliver savings of $3 billion over four years.  
 
As advised through the 2021-22 Budget process, savings of $750 million in 2020-21 
were delivered under the Savings and Debt Plan, fully achieving the 2020-21 target.   
 
An update on the achievement of savings will be included in the 2022-23 Budget 
papers.  
 
 
 
 


